
 

Town Hall Meetings  

 

You are invited to attend a Town Hall Meeting to see current drawings of Phase l of our 

new church.  

 

We are happy to announce: 

 

We are in the final document phase of our new church: 

Construction Documents! 

 

 We want to share drawings, budget, and details for Phase l of the new church with you. Three 

Town Hall meetings will be held. Two in English and one in Spanish: 

 

1. Wednesday, October 25th, 6:45pm, Room 225  (English)  

2. Sunday, November 5th, 10:15am, Room 152 (between 9:00 am & 11:30 Masses - 

English) 

3. Sunday, November 5th, Corry Hall (after the 1:30 Mass) - Spanish presentation  

 

All are welcome to come hear the latest news. 

 

We are looking forward to ground breaking in 2024! 

 

Stepping Stones New Church Update 

 

On September 26th, our St. Joseph team met with our architects Michael G. Imber and Core; 

Nabholtz; City of Fayetteville representatives; and mechanical, electrical, and plumbing 

consultants for a 50% review of construction documents. These documents are detailed 

instructions for building our new church. Once these are completed in late November, they will 

be used to generate bid documents.  We expect to start the construction bid process by the end 

of this year and to break ground in the winter of 2024.  

 

Building Fund Balances as of September 30, 2023 

Checking: $ 104,462.57           Savings: $ 4,548,823.44 

 

Capital Campaign: 

Total pledged at the close of the formal campaign was $7,167,138.11. At the end of September, 

$4,847,688 had already been collected. It's exciting to see more than 65% of the original pledge 

amount already paid within 35% of the pledge period. We are also grateful for the contributions 

given in our building fund collection on the 2nd collection of the 2nd Sunday of each month.  

The money that we have in savings is earning 5.95% interest, making early pledge payments 

even more effective. 

 

Thank you for your generous support! 


